
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2018-011

Date: 4/20/2018

From: Jean Fraser

We suggest a meeting with Jason Grant in Building Inspections to review the building requirements related to 
separations, exit requirements, sprinkler and alarm system requirements, ADA, etc, for this project

Comments Submitted by: Robert Thompson/Fire on 3/7/2018

The Fire Department has adequate hydrant capacity in the area for this project, and access to the building is 
adequate.

Comments Submitted by: Robert Thompson/Fire on 3/7/2018


